
 

Dear Year 5 Parent/Carers 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing your child on Monday 15th June.  
 
We would like you to drop your child off between 8.50am and 8.55am each day.  
 
As mentioned previously we are currently not allowing any parents onto the school grounds. 
If there is another family waiting to get into school, please adhere to the 2 metre rule. There 
are yellow markings on the school fence to support this. This new approach began on 
Monday 1st June and affects all parents.  
At the main gate your child will be met by a member of staff, where their temperature will be 
taken and their hands sanitized. They will then walk along the key stage two playground to 
what is currently the Y3 & Y4 steps. There they will be met by Mr Brightman.  
 
Additional information you need to know: 

 Children will not be required to wear their uniform. They will need to be wearing a 
clean set of clothes each day 

 All children will be required to bring their own water bottle  

 Your child may wish to bring a snack for mid-morning 

 Children do not need to bring any other belongings from home.  

 Within each bubble every child will be given a set place to sit and they will only use 
the equipment supplied by the school 

 Children will be required to stay in their place apart from when they need the toilet 
and during brain breaks 

 Staff will be issued with PPE and will wear this if they choose to 

 Children will be required to wash their hands frequently while in school 
 
 
Please collect your child at 12.00pm. A member of staff will bring the ‘bubble’ out to you. 
Please adhere to the 2 metre rule on collection. There are yellow markings on the school 
fence to support this. 
 
If you have any questions you can contact us via our website or give us a call.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Remember to stay safe and positive.  
 

 
Mrs Smith  
Head of School 


